KCCDS
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Sir or Madam,

Concerning VA-21-00003, Ward Setback Variance request, | believe setback requirements have
a purpose. Changing or modifying those requirements creates a burden on neighboring
properties, utility providers, and county road and maintenance crews among others.

| request the Variance not be approved.

Yours truly,

Richard S. Grillo, Jr.
P.O. Box 91
South Cle Elum, WA 98943-0091



